
Regional Skills Investment Plan – Implementation approved. 
 
9 With reference to the minutes of 11th December 2018 approving the draft 
Regional Skills Investment Plan (RSIP) and requesting that the Glasgow City 
Regional Partnership approve the finalised RSIP prior to submitting to this Cabinet 
for formal implementation, there was submitted a report by Councillor John Ross, 
Leader of South Lanarkshire Council and Skills and Employment Portfolio lead 
regarding the proposed implementation of the RSIP, advising 
 
(1) that since December 2018 the RSIP had been consulted on and endorsed by 

major partners, as detailed in the report, and that the Glasgow City Regional 
Partnership had approved the finalised RSIP on 28th February 2019; 

 
(2) the RSIP covered a 5-year period to March 2024, incorporated a 1-year 

implementation plan and planned activities for years 2 to 5, with an annual 
review reporting on progress, as detailed in the report; and 

 
(3) that the RSIP would be delivered through the Skills and Employment Portfolio, 

with a copy of the Executive Summary and the action plan for implementation 
being attached as an appendix to the report. 

 
After consideration and having heard Councillor Ross, the Cabinet approved the  
RSIP and Implementation Plan. 
 
 


